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PUBLIC NOTICE 

January 16, 2025      

 

Public Notice: New Mexico SUN Bucks Child Nutrition Program Coordinated Services Plan 
(CSP) Waiver request 

Interested Parties: 

 

Notice is hereby given that the New Mexico Health Care Authority and New Mexico Public Education 
Department are requesting a waiver for the Coordinated Services Plan (CSP) for the school year 
2024-2025. This waiver will allow for NM to forego this requirement for the 2024-2025 SUN Bucks 
issuance year to create a Coordinated Services Plan in New Mexico. These details will be in the Plan 
Of Management for the SUN Bucks Program, and all interested parties will sign and abide by all 
requirements. This plan will be available on the NMHCA and FNS website.  This will not affect the 
program operations in the State of NM. If you have any questions, please refer them to Zachary 
Gonzales, NMHCA SUN Bucks Coordinator, as Zachary.gonzales2@hca.nm.gov. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


